
 

   

   

Hello, 

It’s been a busy week at Chisenhale with lots 

of interesting learning going on across the 

school.  

Year 4 had a special visitor from Cats 

Protection who shared lots of information 

about cat welfare. They now know that even 

though cats can't use words, they use their 

body language to communicate with people and 

other animals.  A big well done to Year 4 for 

doing so well with their swimming over the last 

two weeks! 

Year 2 went on a fascinating visit to the 

Ragged School Museum, learning all about 

what school was like in the past, and  Year 5 

enjoyed their visit to the Globe Theatre in 

Central London.   

Next Friday, the children will be 

celebrating the Coronation in their classes.  

We invite all the children to wear red, white 

and/or blue to celebrate.  They can also bring 

in some treats to share, if they wish.  Please 

remember that treats must not contain nuts or 

sesame and vegetarian snacks are preferable.   

Please note that school will be closed 

next week on Tuesday 2nd May due to teacher 

strikes.  Y6 classes will be open as normal on 

this day.  Thank you for your understanding 

around the strikes.   

 

Jo and Gemma 

 

 
 

 

These children will receive a 

praise postcard this week:  

Sprouts – Poppy and Uma 

Broccoli – Ayyub and Tate 

Beetroot – Albie and Elsie 

Curly Kale – Yusra and Ali 

Basil – Lucy and Ehsaan 

Thyme – Joe and Angel 

Lavender – Michaela and Sveny  

Mint – Mikaeel and Emma 

Cherry – Asiyah and Byron 

Rowan – Aiden and Toby 

Willow – Omer and Tawhid 

Oak – Ruby and Ismaeel 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class assemblies – we have had to make some changes to our class assembly schedule – we apologise for any 
inconvenience.  CURLY KALE CLASS assembly will now be on Friday 16th June and BROCCOLI CLASS assembly 
will now be on Friday 23rd June.   
Monday 1st May – May Bank holiday – school closed. 
Tuesday 2nd May – upcoming teacher strike day.  School will be closed for all pupils from Nursery - Year 5.    
Wednesday 3rd May – Rocksteady concert in school  
Saturday 6th May – Coronation street party on Chisenhale Road 11-7ish, bring drinks and snacks to share.Monday 
8th May – Bank holiday for the King’s Coronation – school closed. 
 
 

 

To find out more about the Parent and Family 
Support Service in Tower Hamlets and access 
their  termly Families Matter magazine, visit 
their website. 

 

Toys at school 

 

Please could we remind parents and 

carers not to allow your child to bring in 

any toys to school. Toys can be 

distracting to your child and other 

children, and obviously might get lost, 

potentially causing distress. 

Thank you for your support.  
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